
From: Ross, Chuck [Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 12:25 PM 

To: Markowitz, Deb; Allen, Susan 

CC: London, Sarah; Pepper, James; Bothfeld, Diane; Schwartz, Thea; Martin, Trey 

Subject: RE: H595 

 

 
Agreed. And thanks. 
chuck 
 

From: Markowitz, Deb  
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 11:10 AM 
To: Ross, Chuck <Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov>; Allen, Susan <Susan.Allen@vermont.gov> 
Cc: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; 
Bothfeld, Diane <Diane.Bothfeld@vermont.gov>; Schwartz, Thea <thea.schwartz@vermont.gov>; 
Martin, Trey <Trey.Martin@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: H595 
 
Hi all – We had our lawyers chat - and we are good to go.  There was a misunderstanding that was 
cleared up. Thanks.  Deb 
 

From: Ross, Chuck  
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2016 2:17 PM 
To: Allen, Susan <Susan.Allen@vermont.gov> 
Cc: London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov>; Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov>; 
Bothfeld, Diane <Diane.Bothfeld@vermont.gov>; Schwartz, Thea <thea.schwartz@vermont.gov>; 
Martin, Trey <Trey.Martin@vermont.gov>; Markowitz, Deb <Deb.Markowitz@vermont.gov> 
Subject: H595 
 
Hi Sue et al, 
Wanted to reach out to you all about H-595, the Potable Water Bill. I understand that the Bill has not yet 
been received by the Gov office at this time.   I just learned that there may be some troublesome 
language in the bill that we may want to be aware of and discuss.  I believe ANR is supposed to write up 
the bill briefing so I thought we might want to discuss a bit beforehand.    
 
Thanks 
chuck 
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